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Mr. Snider, 

Virginia Lytle <glytton@cox.net> 
Monday, June 23, 2014 9:42 AM 
Alan Snider 
Hawkins Injection Well D-22, 171 Scully A #3 

In response to our conversation earlier today. 
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In addition to our protest letter dated June 11, 2014, I am requesting a hearing on the Hawkins Injection well 
application. 

Please let me know if you receive this email and if there is anything else I need to do. 

Regards, 
Jim Lytton 


